
  

 

 

 

 
 

Calling all Students, Moms, Dads, Grandpas and Grandmas to show us your 

talent. 

Contact us If you are a Musician, Singer or a dancer. 

 It can be a solo or a group performance with your family or friends on our PTA 

Family Showcase. It will be a night full of fun and excitement for the whole 

family.  

Show your talent to Northwood and be a part of an unforgettable night. 

 
    Dancer-Film your dance performance and send us with the attached form. 

 
      Singer-Send us the lyrics of the song with the attached form. 

 

     Musician-Just send us the attached form.  
  

  

Each performer will get only two minutes on stage so please make sure the content is 

in accordance to the time limit. 

 

We encourage all the Northwood families to participate but we may have to select 

only few of the submissions based on the talent because of the time restraint. 
 

Cut here      

Please tear and return the form to the student’s teacher no later than 05/01/2017. 
 

Performer’s Name:                   Student name: 

Teacher Name:                                                                   Grade:     

Contact Info Ph. No/Email.  

Please select category   Singer           Dancer              Musician      Music instrument   

Please select category   Solo performance     Group Performance         

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Afia Laiq PTA President and Chair of Family Showcase at 

Afshaq@gmail.com. 


